Embassy of Chile

Prosecutor Karim A. A. Khan QC
International Criminal Court
Oude Waalsdorperweg 10
2597 AK Den Haag
Netherlands
1 April 2022

To the Prosecutor of the International Criminal Court,

Acting under article 13(a) and 14(1) of the Rome Statute of the International
Criminal Court, I have the honour to notify you of the decision of the Government
of Chile to join the referral of the situation in Ukraine, communicated to you on 2
March by the Embassy of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern
Ireland, on behalf of 39 States Parties of the Rome Statute.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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